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Alexander Gunyon

From: brian sealy 
Sent: 19 May 2024 15:46
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam  
 
I OBJECT TO THE ABOVE DEVELOPMENT FOR THE FOLLOWING REASONS 
 The Whitstable area already had too much development and this would make l our situation worse. 
 We already have a water supply problem leading to a hosepipe ban last year. 
Further, a year ago it was possible to see a doctor the same day if necessary. now. we have to wait a week. 
  Given the shortage of doctors,it can only make matters worse.  
  Last but not least, the whole Canterbury area and even Kent has traffic problems.. 
B Sealy,  
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